
 

Friday 19th October 

 

Parent Questionnaire  

 

Dear parents/guardians,  

 

Thank you to all those who completed the Parent Questionnaire at Parents’ Evening this week. We value the                  

strong relationship we have with families and always welcome feedback on what we are doing well and ways                  

we could improve. We are delighted with the amount of responses and we’d like to thank you for the                   

wonderful comments made about our school. 

 

Response results include: 

 

100% of parents feel welcome in our school, think that their children feel safe, are making good progress and                   

are taught well.  

 

99% of parents agreed: our school is well led and managed, our school ensures children are well behaved,                  

our school responds to any concerns raised and deals effectively with bullying. 99% of parents also said that                  

they would recommend St Bernard’s to another parent.  

 

Parents also shared these comments when asked what they think the school does well. 

 
● Support with mental health is excellent  
● Feel welcome at all times 
● Staff go the extra mile to help 
● A great community feel 
● A great Breakfast and After School Club 
● Excellent standards 
● Everything 

 

 

 

 



 

We have acknowledged your responses on how we could improve at St Bernard’s.  

 

 

Although many commented that communication is now a strength, a few parents said that              

communication could be still be improved.  

We continue to ensure communication is the best it can possibly be. We ensure that all events are posted on                    

our school website. Texts are sent out to notify parents of any letters sent home. (Letters are sent                  

electronically unless a reply slip is needed, as we aim to be an eco friendly school.) Regular text reminders                   

are sent home before key school events and the key dates letters are put up on the pinboard in the school                     

playground. You can access the events calendar on the school website and can download the app on your                  

phone so the information is at your fingertips. We aim to provide enough notice for school trips and events.                   

Sometimes opportunities crop up at the last minute, but we always aim to ensure parents know what is                  

going on. Please come and speak to us if there is anything specific you think we could do to improve                    

communication.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Senior Leadership Team  

 


